Netherbrook Newsletter



Friday 6th October 2017

Diary Dates

19.10.2017 - Parent's Evening

23rd - 27th October - HALF TERM

07.11.2017 - Individual/Sibling Photo's

17.11.2017 - Children in Need - Mufti

24.11.2017 - INSET (School closed to pupils)

13.12.2017 - Christmas Lunch

13.12.2017 - Upper School Production (Details to follow)

14.12.2017 - Upper School Production (Details to follow)

15.12.2017 - EYFS Nativity (Details to follow)

18.12.2017 - Talent Show/ Christmas Party Day

19.12.2017 - Carols by Torchlight (Details to follow)

20.12.2017 - 12.30pm Break Up

21st Dec - 2nd Jan 2018 -Christmas Holidav

Parent link for ordering school uniform online is -

http://netherbrook.ace-online.co.uk

Headteacher's Message

As you already know, Netherbrook's application to become a Multi Academy Trust with Dudley Wood, Kates Hill and Sledmere Primary Schools has been accepted by the DfE. The intended date of conversion is **Wednesday 1**st **November** and we are confident that this date will be confirmed by the DfE next week. To ensure that our parents and carers are fully informed we will be holding a consultation session for parents next Thursday 12th October. The session will take the form of a drop in question and answer session in the hall between 2.30pm and 4.00pm. Both Paul Harrison the new MAT Chief Executive Officer and I will be on hand to take any questions and ensure parents have all the information they need.

The new organisation that Netherbrook will be part of will be called the **Learning Link Multi Academy Trust (LLMAT)**. Attached to this newsletter is a set of frequently asked questions about schools converting to become academies. Please read it carefully and if you have any other questions please come along to the drop in session next week. If you can't make the session but have some questions please come and chat to me at the end of the day or arrange an appointment with the school office.

We are very excited about this new chapter in Netherbrook's story and we are looking forward to improving standards still further for our pupils and providing them with even more excellent resources and facilities.

I hope you have been able to read the letter regarding the MUGA that was sent out electronically yesterday, as I have said we are still working with all parties to find a good solution to this issue.

Once again, if you haven't downloaded the School Life parents app then you may be missing out on important school information, it is available on both Apple and Android devices so please make sure you have it to ensure you don't miss any important information.

Well done to 6M for their class assembly on Tuesday, it was excellent. 6G is next.

Well Done

We raised an amazing £777.22 for MacMillan, thank you to everyone that donated and sent in cakes.

Old £1 coins will not be accepted at Netherbrook Primary after Tuesday 10th October.



Students of the Week W/c 2nd October 2017

Year 1 - Ezekiel S, Isabella L

Year 2 - Libby F, Aston T

Year 3 - Jacob H, Emma M

Year 4 - Milly B, Millie-Mai P

Year 5 - Chelsey K, Leah S

Year 6 - Chloe B





Emergency Contact Details

We have recently written to all parents/carers requesting that you update your contact details.

Thank you to those that have already done this.

If you haven't had chance please update the form and send it in ASAP. If your child is injured or we need to contact you urgently it is VITAL that someone answers the phone.

If it can't be you due to work commitments etc. please list someone else in your emergency contacts who will be available whilst your child is at school.

Need a Childminder?

Rated Good by OFSTED in 2016
Full and part time spaces
Offering School and Nursery Pick
up and drop off
Term Time or All Year
For further information please call
Michelle on 07866231793

ASTHMA

Can we just remind you that if your child has asthma, it is your responsibility to:

- Collect and complete an 'Asthma Care Plan' (available from the office).
- Provide your child with 2 in date inhalers.
- Provide your child with a spacer if applicable.
- Inform us of any changes and ensure that inhalers are replaced when they become out of date.

School Nurse Drop Ins

Friday 3rd November
 1.00pm – 3.00pm

Come along and meet our new school nurse - Stacey Harris

Dance Dep0

We have a few spaces available for ages 3 - 6 to join our dance group.

Classes run every Thursday 5.00pm - 5.45pm

£3.00 per session.

Please contact the school office if your child is interested in joining.